
From: Debbie McDowell
To: Matthew Powell; Heather Faust
Subject: RE: Draft Minutes for Commission Regular Meeting March 14, 2023
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2023 7:53:06 AM

I believe this is a scrivener error for the complete name of the entity – Missing - consensus to include
in Section 3.01 to direct the City Clerk to send resolution to all Peace River Manasota Water SUPPLY
Authority members
 
Debbie
 
 

From: Matthew Powell <mpowell@northportfl.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 9:01 AM
To: Alice White <awhite@northportfl.gov>; Barbara Langdon <blangdon@northportfl.gov>; Debbie
McDowell <dmcdowell@northportfl.gov>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@northportfl.gov>; Phil Stokes
<pstokes@northportfl.gov>
Cc: Adrian Jianelli <ajianelli@northportfl.gov>; Heather Faust <hfaust@northportfl.gov>
Subject: Draft Minutes for Commission Regular Meeting March 14, 2023
 
Good morning Commissioners,
 
Attached are the draft minutes from the March 14, 2023 Commission Regular Meeting for your
review, please send all recommendations by April 4, 2023. Thank you and have a great day!
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY ALL
 

Matthew Powell
Recording Secretary
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd
North Port, Florida 34286
Office: 941 429 7063
Fax: 941 429 7008
mpowell@northportfl.gov
www.cityofnorthport.com
 

DO NOT REPLY ALL
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